






Good evening Louisville families,

This is Superintendent Michele Shaffer. Our goal is to provide a safe school 
environment for our students and staff. The safety of students and staff is our first 
priority.

As you know, our community suffered a tragedy in recent days. In light of this event, 
you as a parent and your children may be nervous and apprehensive. LCS are aware 
of this and are prepared to support and keep our kids safe. The district has many 
safety supports and procedures in place. Along with the building security protocols, 
the district has counselors in every building, crisis and clinical counselors available, 
support from Stark County Mental Health Agencies, district SRO Officers, and work 
hand-in-hand with our local police and fire departments.

Over the last 24-hour period, there have been allegations that have surfaced by our 
students. We take each of these allegations seriously. In each allegation, we have 
partnered with our SRO officers and local police to investigate. Through this process, 
no credible source has been identified, and each allegation has been unsubstantiated.

If anyone hears or becomes aware of others talking about a situation that makes a 
student feel unsafe, they should report it to an adult immediately, use our See 
Something, Say Something anonymous hotline at 1-844-5 SAY NOW, or contact the 
Louisville Police Department at 330.875.1607. 

As a final thought, if you hear something, say something. The safety of our students 
and staff is our first priority.

Michele Shaffer
Superintendent
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